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March 7, 2024 
 
 
Westway Farms Ltd.  
c/o Tom and Carol Hadway  
P.O. Box 544  
Didsbury, AB T0M 0W0 
 
Dear Tom and Carol: 
 
Re:  CD 23-08 Conditions #1 and #2 Compliance Date Extension 
 
On February 1, 2024, Tom requested an extension to the NRCB with regards to the February 15, 
2024, and March 1, 2024 deadlines in conditions #1 and #2, respectively, of Compliance Directive 
CD 23-08. This is due to unexpected delays during the application process. Tom requested an 
extension to continue to have cattle in the unauthorized northern pens until May 31, 2024. Tom has 
been in contact with the NRCB on a regular basis in order to come into compliance with CD 23-08.   
 
Due to the factors explained above, I am granting you an extension to noon, May 31, 2024, by 
which time you must be in compliance with CD 23-08, conditions #1 and #2. After this date if the 
conditions are not adhered to, you will be in non-compliance and the matter will be dealt with 
accordingly. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
(Original signed) 
David Smejkal 
Inspector, NRCB 
 


